Voices of Hope Is Beneficiary of
Southpointe Friday Night Concerts

[bookmark: _GoBack]For the 5th year in a row, Voices of Hope will be the beneficiary of four of the Friday Night Concerts hosted by Southpointe Shopping Pavilions. The dates for our concerts are Friday, July 29 through Friday, August 19th. Concert goers will be asked to give a free-will donation during the concert to benefit Voices of Hope. Watch this site for additional information about how your donation at the concerts will assist victims of domestic violence and sexual assault. 
